
 

 
 
 

 

First Baptist Church of Frankfort 
The Church at the Singing Bridge 

   

Online Morning Worship Service 

March 28, 2021 10:50 a.m. 

 

Welcome and Opportunities .................................................................. Richard Summers 

 

Prelude .................................... “All Glory, Laud, and Honor” ........ Linda McKinley, organist 

 

Call to Worship # 175 .............. “All Glory, Laud, and Honor” .................. ST. THEODULPH 

 

Opening Prayer ........................................................................................... Marcus Pernell 

 

Responsive Reading # 189 ............ “A Man of Sorrows” .......................... Michelle Carroll  

 

Hymn # 184 ........................... “Beneath the Cross of Jesus” ................ ST. CHRISTOPHER 

 

Children’s Sermon ................................................................................ Amanda Standiford 

 

Musical Meditation ........... “Jesus Keep Me Near the Cross”.......... Lois Summers, pianist 

 

Scripture Reading .......................... Mark 15:25-47 ........................................ Kara Johnson 

 

Anthem .......................................... “Thy Will Be Done” .................................. Sanctuary Choir 
(recorded on March 4,2018) 

  

Sermon ................................. “Day the World Changed” .......................... Dr. Keith Felton 
 

Closing Hymn # 600 .............. “O How He Loves You and Me” ..........................PATRICIA 
 

 



 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
March 28, 2021 

 
TENEBRAE SERVICE – FBC will worship through a Tenebrae service or, service of shadows, this 
Thursday, April 1, 7:00 pm via Facebook live.  Please make plans to join us virtually. 

BOOK STUDY – All adults are invited to join a six-week book study beginning Tuesday, April 6 at 
noon, to discuss A People’s History of Christianity by Diana Butler Bass.  Details are on the website 
via the scrolling slides or announcements page. 

CHILDREN'S EASTER CELEBRATION - Children ages birth through 5th grade are invited to a socially-
distanced Easter Celebration on Sunday, April 11, 2:00 - 4:00 pm.  Walk or drive with your family to 
church members' homes in the Springhill area to collect all the pieces of a resurrection wreath (plus 
lots of treats!) and then visit Ms. Amanda for assembly, a photo op, and a surprise.  Be sure to wear 
a mask and bring a bag to hold your materials.  Grownups, watch your email for details in the coming 
weeks. 

YOUTUBE LIVE STREAM – Our Sunday morning service can now be viewed, live on both our 
Facebook page or on our YouTube channel, “First Baptist Church at the Singing Bridge.” 

ROMEOs - The FBC Romeos (Retired Old Men Eating Out) are going to try gathering at Tammy's 
Diner once again on Thursday mornings.  Men, if you have had both COVID vaccination shots, please 
consider joining the ROMEOs on Thursday, April 1, at 9:00 am.  Wear a mask and be prepared to sit 
at smaller tables that are spaced apart.  Please consider your own health concerns as well as those 
of other individuals as you decide on your participation.  Contact Tony Sholar with any questions. 

EASTERN KENTUCKY FLOOD RELIEF – Please visit our website, fbcfankfort.church, and click the 
applicable scrolling slide to learn how you can assist with recovery from the recent flooding in 
eastern Kentucky.  Questions can be directed to Michelle Carroll, mcarroll@fbcfrankfort.church.  

GODLY PLAY FOR GROWNUPS – The series of Godly Play for Grownups continues this week.  All 
adults are welcome to attend; previous attendance is not required.  Contact Amanda Standiford, 
astandiford@fbcfrankfort.church with questions or visit our prayer list page for the Zoom link. 

COVID LESSONS – What lesson(s) have you learned from the Covid pandemic this past year?  Share 
your thoughts with Dr. Keith Felton, kfelton@fbcfrankfort.church or 502.227.4528, as he prepares 
for a future sermon about pandemic impact. 

YARD SIGNS – The weather is getting warmer and the days longer, so come get your FBC yard sign 
with our 2021 theme in the front lobby closet.  A recommended donation of $10/sign is appreciated 
to help cover costs, but you may give less.  If you are unable to give any at this time, please still take 
a sign.  Send donations to the church with “yard sign” in the memo. 

FINANCIAL UPDATE THROUGH March 21 
Budget Goal to Date:  $208,834 
Received to Date:  $154,290 


